
From: Jag pariti <jpariti@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 1:00 PM 
 
To: Poles, Christopher (OCFS) <Christopher.Poles@ocfs.ny.gov>; Bruno, Christopher M (OCFS) 
<Christopher.Bruno@ocfs.ny.gov> 
 
Subject: Re: Oversight committee  
  

Hi Christopher Bruno and Poles, 
We have not heard from you.  You have not spoken to us.  We would like to know what kind of 
investigtion will you be doing? Plese let us know.  Jag 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Poles, Christopher (OCFS) <Christopher.Poles@ocfs.ny.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 11:37 AM 
To: Jag pariti <jpariti@hotmail.com>; Bruno, Christopher M (OCFS) <Christopher.Bruno@ocfs.ny.gov> 
 
Subject: RE: Oversight committee  
  
Good morning,  

 We are still reviewing your complaint and will send correspondence upon completion.  If there are 
additional questions, we will contact you at the number provided.  

 Thank you, 

Christopher Poles, MPA 
Child and Family Services Specialist 1 

NYS Office of Children and Family Services 
259 Monroe Avenue, Rm. 307, Rochester, NY 14607 
Phone: (585)238-8274 | Fax 585-238-8289 | Christopher.Poles@ocfs.ny.gov 
http://ocfs.ny.gov 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Jag pariti <jpariti@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 11:31 AM 
To: Bruno, Christopher M (OCFS) <Christopher.Bruno@ocfs.ny.gov>; Poles, Christopher (OCFS) 
<Christopher.Poles@ocfs.ny.gov> 
 

Subject: Oversight committee 

Hi Mr. Bruno: 

We are waiting for your response for our complaints.  We have many more to submit.  Please 
let us know how you will conduct your investigation. 

Thank you. 

Jag 
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